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Comments: Last time I visited I was stunned by the beauty of the wild horses in the Heber Territory. I would hope

that the Forest Service would rethink the plan put forth regarding the removal of so many of these wild and free

icons of the West.

I also have a concern about the proposed fencing. Changing the habits of wildlife is not in their best interest.

I am also very concerned about what has been happening to the horses in the forest. Have you arrested anyone

yet? What a travesty.

Thank you for taking my comments into consideration when planning for the future of the wild Heber horses. I

hope they are still there next time we visit.


